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24™ September 2008
Mr Victor CHOW, Chairman

Chartered Institute of Housing Asian Pacific Branch
Units 2709-11, Shui On Centre

6-8 Harbour Road

Wanchai, Hong Kong

Special Offer to

CIH Members

Dear Mr Chow,

Housing Conference
In Celebration of the 20" Anniversary of The Hong Kong Institute of Housing
ot October, 2008 - Theatre 1, Hong Kong Convention and Exhibition Centre

This year signifies a milestone of the Institute. Over the past 20 years, the Institute has established as a dedicated team of
housing professionals in serving our citizens and building a harmonious community. To mark this special occasion, the
Housing Conference which aims to foster the exchange of experience and knowledge among policy makers, academics
and housing practitioners will be staged with details as follows:

Title: Quality Living for Our People — Roles of Housing Managers in the Sustainable Development of
Our Metropolis

Date: 9 October 2008, Thursday

Time: 2:00pm — 6:00pm

Venue: Theatre 1, Hong Kong Convention and Exhibition Centre

Renowned speakers from Hong Kong and the Mainland are invited to address on selected topics. They are, in talk

sequerice:

- Ms. Xie Jia-jin, Chief Economist, Ministry of Construction

- Mr. Lau Kai-hung, JP, Deputy Director (Estate Management), Housing Department

- Mr. Quinn Law Yee-kwan, Managing Director, Urban Renewal Authority

= Mr Yeung Ka-sing, SBS, MBE, JP, Chairman, Hong Kong Housing Society

- Dr. Lau Kwok-yu, JP, Associate Professor, Department of Public and Social Administration, City University of Hong
Kong

We would like to invite your members to take part in this Housing Conference. They are offered only $200 for a
Conference seat while original rate for non-HKIH member is $250.

To enjoy this special offer, please tick at the “§200 Box”, write “CIH Member” and provide the corresponding
membership number in the Membership No. space in the Registration Form attached which can also be downloaded from
the Conference Website at www.housing.org.hk. Completed Registration Forms should reach us by 2 October.

Enclosed please find the Conference registration flyer and an e-invitation for kind your circulation to your members. For
enquiries, please contact Miss Tracy Lam of the Conference Secretariat, Chamber Services Limited (Tel: (852) 2823 1266
Fax: (852) 2527 0380, E-mail: HKIH@chamber.org.hk).

Yours sincerely,
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Henry Chan Share Tai Ki
President Chairman, 20" Anniversary Celebratory Events Organising Committee
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